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Sir Martyn Oliver

M Prynn
s Lorna Prynne His Majesty’s Chief Inspector

Headteacher

Oliver Thomas Nursery School
Mathews Avenue

East Ham

London

E6 6BU

Our ref: 506344

Dear Ms Prynne

I am writing to say how pleased I am that Oliver Thomas Nursery School has
received an outstanding judgement following its most recent Ofsted inspection.

The inspection framework sets a high bar for being judged outstanding, which makes
it a challenging and exacting standard to achieve. I would therefore like to commend

you and your team on your exceptional work. I hope that you and your whole school
community are very proud.

I wish you every success in the months and years ahead.
With very best wishes.

Yours sincerely

Ma

Sir Martyn Oliver
His Majesty’s Chief Inspector


Ray Barnett



